
  
 

 
                               

                             
 

 
                                   
                               

 
                                   
                                     

 
   

 
   

 
 

                        
     

neighbourhood plans 

From: Chris Davies 
Sent: 13 November 2017 17:01 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torbay Neighbourhood Plan 

Sir 

I am writing in full and unqualified support for the Torquay Neighbourhood Plan currently out for 
consultation and would like to register my wholehearted support for the submissions version of this 
document. 

I believe that, being in full conformity with the Local Plan, this Neighbourhood Plan should receive the full 
and undiluted backing of Torbay Council and move through to inspection and adoption as soon as possible. 

This document represents years of hard work and effort by dedicated teams of residents of Torbay, and as 
such, and as required by the Localism Bill 2011, should reflect the views of the residents of the Bay. 

Yours faithfully 

Christine Davies 

Resident and Steering Group Member St Marychurch Community Partnership and Committee Member 
Torbay Neighbourhood Forum 
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